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20 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Appointment of the New Headteacher 
 

 
On behalf of the Governors and Trust Board, we are delighted to announce the appointment of Mrs Francesca 
Lord as the next Headteacher of All Saints’ Roman Catholic High School from September 2023. 
 
 
Mrs Lord is currently Deputy Headteacher at another Catholic School in the Diocese. 
Mrs Lord is thrilled to accept this appointment and to continue the progress being made by Mr Bowers and 
Mr Wilson. 
 
Mr Bowers and Mr Wilson will continue in their current roles until Mrs Lord joins in September. 
 
We are sure that you will join us in congratulating Mrs Lord on her appointment. 
We are confident that you will support her as she leads the school on its next journey. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs R Wilson Mrs A Ager 
Chair of Governors Chair of the Romero Trust Board 
 


